LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 89TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
May 9, 2025
TO: Honorable Dade Phelan, Chair, House Committee on Licensing & Administrative Procedures
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB681 by Hughes (relating to the term and renewal of an engineering or land surveying license or
registration.), Committee Report 2nd House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The Texas Board of Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors is a self-directed, semi-independent agency that
is responsible for its costs of operations, prohibited from causing the General Revenue Fund to incur any cost,
and not subject to the legislative budgeting process.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 460 Board of Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors
LBB Staff: JMc, TUf, JBel, RStu, GDZ
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